
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
 
It has been a very eventful week at Lincoln.  I am pleased 
to announce that the school board has approved Mr. Jason 
Latz as our new Lincoln principal.  Mr. Latz is currently 
working as a math coach in Gaylord.  His personality, 
energy and motivation make him a natural fit for this 
position.  I will finish off the school year, and Mr. Latz will 
take over in July.  We will have another parent recess next 
week to allow parents and students to meet the him. 
  
The chicks have hatched in Mrs. Mellema’s kindergarten 
room.  It is so awesome to see the students taking 
responsibility for their care and hearing the chicks 
chirping in her classroom. 

Today, Olivia Mayer acted as principal of the day.  She 
met with Superintendent Wilcox, supervised lunch and 
recess, orchestrated a “drop everything and dance” and 
handed out the cleanest classroom award. Great job Miss 
Mayer! 

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

     May 19, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 
5/30  No School 
6/10  Half day of school with dismissal at 
11:40-LAST DAY!!! 

School field trips 

Lincoln school will attempt to try 

and fit in a couple of field trips.  

Please be patient and understanding 

with your childs’ teacher.  This is a 

big undertaking and it will look 

differently for each grade.  When 

you see a permission slip come 

home with your child please sign 

and return it as soon as possible as 

we would hate to have your child 

miss out on a fun activity because 

they do not have written permission 

from a parent.   Weekly newsletters 

from your child’s teacher will notify 

you of upcoming field trips dates. 

It is also important to remind your 

child that field trips are a privilege 

and best behavior is expected.  If 

your student cannot display  

appropriate behavior at school then 

they will not be invited to attend 

these off campus special events. 

 

Parent recess 2.0!!! 

Kindergarten 11:20-11:50 
First Grade 11:50-12:20 
Second Grade 11:25-11:55 
Third Grade 11:50-12:20 
Fourth Grade 12:20-12:50 
Fifth Grade 12:25-12:55  

Our new Principal, Mr. Latz has been 

approved by the Board of Education.  

Mr. Latz will take over as Lincoln 

Principal on July 1st.  We are very 

excited and would like to offer an 

opportunity for you to join your child 

on the playground for some recess fun and welcome 

Mr. Latz to the Lincoln family. 


